
 City Council Report 
 

 

 

Date: October 15, 2018 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Purchase of One Light-Duty Pickup Truck (Addition) for the Fire and Medical 
Department (Funded by the Capital General Fund) (Citywide) 

   

Recommendation 
 

Council is requested to approve the purchase as recommended. 
 
The Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase 
from the existing contract with Berge Ford (a Mesa business) for $32,960.25. 
 

Background / Discussion 
 

The vehicle addition is for Fire Prevention’s Inspector/Investigator program.  Fire 
Prevention personnel will use the vehicle for various functions needed to perform routine 
fire inspections and investigations.  The program has been approved by the City Manager 
and City Council. 
 
Purchase Information 
 

Action:  Additional Purchase  
Procurement Type:  Request for Bids 
Contract Number:  2018086 
Original Council Award Date:  3/19/2018 
Funding Source:  Fire and Medical Department operating budget through the Capital 

General Fund  
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AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

Quantity One – 2018 Ford F150 Crew Cab Pickup Truck plus Options per 
Contract No. 2018086 and Quote dated 9/4/2018 
 

Base $24,365.00 
Package Upgrade 101A* $2,225.00 
Additional Options Package Upgrade 101A** $3,910.00 
Sub-Total $30,500.00 
8.05% Sales Tax $2,455.25 
Tire Tax  $5.00 
Total Purchase  ***$32,960.25 
 

One Addition for the Fire and Medical Department funded by the Capital General Fund. *XL 
Power Equipment Group includes power door locks with auto-lock; power tailgate lock; and 
remote keyless entry. **2.7L V6 Eco oost $995; Carpet $145; STX appearance package 
$1,995; and XL sport package $775. *** Total Purchase does not include Vehicle Up-Fit 
Costs at $10,800 (Lighting package $1,800; Radio $8,000, Window tint $200; and Labor 
$800). 

 
 


